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I strongly oppose this bill and urge strongly that any Representative that is worth their
salt also steongly oppose this bill. This is just another gouge to try and get rid of the 
Maine tradition of hunting with a dog. At every corner liberal animal activists and 
lobbyists are trying to wipe the tradition of hunting with dogs from the history pages. 
The bill that was snuck in that passed the civil trespass law of hunting dogs in this 
state has already been passed and has essentially closed large tracts of land to people 
with hunting dogs. This bill is just another step in their agenda and needs to be 
steongly opposed and thrown out!


